
RHS NEW PLAYERS PRESENTS

TRUNK-OR-TREAT
Sunday, October 29 - 4PM

Join the RHS New Players for some SPOOKTACULAR fun in the
Little Theatre followed by a safe trick or treat in the parking lot!

Children of all ages are welcome!

Tickets on sale now at RHS New Players Company

https://www.rhsnewplayers.com/

